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News Release

Dated: December 21, 2009

COMPTROLLER ISSUES IRON MOUNTAIN
RECORDS MANAGEMENT AUDIT

Robert E. Antonacci 11, Onondaga County Comptroller, announces the release of an audit
of the Iron Mountain Records Management Contract.

Mr. Antonacci said, “The Iron Mountain contract is an example of a service that crosses
many County departments. It is imperative the centralized monitoring of these contracts
be diligent. As our audit finds, there are numerous opportunities for saving money.”

We appreciate the Department of Information Technology’s response to our audit
findings and hope all departments will work to resolve the audit issues with any new
contract for records management.

Antonacci further noted, “The time has come to RFP (Request For Proposal) this service
and it is hoped management will do a better job monitoring files that can be destroyed.”

The audit calculates approximately $17,500 of storage costs could have been avoided if

records were timely destroyed.

The report can be obtained by contacting ncampolito’.ongov.net. For further
information or questions, please contact Robert Antonacci at 435-2130.
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